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Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 1:12 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Patty Dennison

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
These proposed increases are ABSOLUTELY OUTRAGEOUS!!!! Not only are the executives robbing us
blind with their exorbitant salaries, but they are selling hydro at such a low price to anyone other than
Ontarians, that I see no justification for their request to be granted. Even with the farce of Wynne's
election only promises of reduced rates "temporarily" the increased fees will break a lot of people who
are on fixed incomes, welfare, working poor. The rental market cannot possibly accommodate the need
and with such a shortage of affordable housing, the prices will rise exponentially and put that housing
option out of reach of many. How many things in our economy will be affected by this cash grab? How
many people will be marginalized because of this greed of the private sector ownership, in partnership
with the Liberal criminal mishandling of our energy resources???? Do not approve this request!!!

-- Attachment --
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